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Good Morning Joanna-
 
I have not had any luck in getting Roy to provide documentation to clear the title.  I’ve been in
contact with him every week since the last hearing.  His deadline was supposed to be last Friday, but
I didn’t hear from him.  I don’t believe there’s any chance he and I can proceed with our agreement. 
I will be available for tomorrow’s hearing, just giving you a heads up.  Thank you.
 
Joe
 

From: Zimny, Joanna (CI-StPaul) <joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Sent: Friday, February 11, 2022 12:16 PM
To: Joe Egan <joe.egan@homevestors.com>
Cc: Magner, Steve (CI-StPaul) <steve.magner@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Sheffer, Vicki (CI-StPaul)
<vicki.sheffer@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Soley, Reid (CI-StPaul) <reid.soley@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; Yannarelly, Joe
(CI-StPaul) <joe.yannarelly@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Subject: 879 Sixth St E.Carlson R-R Ltr.2-11-22
 
Attached please find a letter regarding the above matter.  
Thank you,
Joanna
 

Joanna Zimny
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant 
Legislative Hearing Office
Pronouns: she/her/hers
Saint Paul City Hall
Suite 310
15 W. Kellogg Blvd.
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8515 
joanna.zimny@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov 
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